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Top DEP Stories 
   
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP pilot seeks to quicken pace of stormwater discharge permit process 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/04/29/pennsylvania-dep-stormwater-discharge-
permit.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Lebanon, York included in DEP pilot program for construction permits 
https://www.cpbj.com/lebanon-york-included-in-dep-pilot-program-for-construction-permits/ 
 
Renovo Record: DEP launches new pilot program to reduce errors, speed up processing time for key 
construction permit 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/110392  
 
 
Mentions 
 
Republican Herald: West Nile virus monitoring starts in Schuylkill County 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/west-nile-virus-monitoring-starts-in-schuylkill-
county/article_2e1c6ffe-12c4-5395-85e9-a1d0a2ecf6d4.html 
 
Times Leader: Mountaintop Area Joint Sanitary Authority addresses concerns raised by residents of Glen 
Summit 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1652895/mountaintop-area-joint-sanitary-authority-addresses-
concerns-raised-by-residents-of-glen-summit 
 
WESA: U.S. House set to vote on Lee's measure to address abandoned gas and oil wells 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2024-04-30/u-s-house-set-to-vote-on-lees-measure-to-
address-abandoned-gas-and-oil-wells 
 
Tribune-Review: EPA to Yukon landfill operator: fix violations or face $73,000-a-day fine 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/epa-to-yukon-landfill-operator-fix-violations-or-face-73000-a-
day-fine/ 
 
 
Air 
 
WICU-TV: Preparing for Effects of Wildfire Smoke 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/50729535/preparing-for-effects-of-wildfire-smoke 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Amid air pollution concerns, consumers consider electric lawn care 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/amid-air-pollution-concerns-consumers-consider-electric-lawn-
care/article_832c52c0-068c-11ef-bf55-c75dc97647b3.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Rep. Dan Meuser, Sen. Gene Yaw respond to new EPA rule on coal plants 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/04/rep-dan-meuser-sen-gene-yaw-respond-to-
new-environmental-protection-agency-rule-on-coal-plants/ 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: McKean County Conservation District: Who are we? 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mckean-county-conservation-district-who-are-
we/article_10f4571a-063d-11ef-b36d-bb91166677ec.html 
 
Bradford Era: Ruffed Grouse Society seeks help planting shrubs 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/ruffed-grouse-society-seeks-help-planting-shrubs/article_6a4fdff6-
03fd-11ef-ab8f-e7abc83235ba.html 
 
Bradford Era: Observing Conservation District Week 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/observing-conservation-district-week/article_9b9b6d0e-03fe-
11ef-b6a9-73621c302e2f.html 
 
Clarion News: DCNR encourages residents to take survey about outdoor recreation 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/dcnr-encourages-residents-to-take-survey-about-
outdoor-recreation/article_c61fd384-f25b-5b1f-a7d7-720f3347efbc.html 
 
Times Observer: Planting the future: Arbor Day celebration held Friday at DeFrees Park 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/04/planting-the-future-arbor-day-celebration-
held-friday-at-defrees-park/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Dig this – FirstEnergy workers volunteer to plant trees at Buhl Park 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/dig-this-firstenergy-workers-volunteer-to-plant-trees-at-buhl-
park/article_c330278c-0666-11ef-970c-4f1bf7397ab3.html 
 
KDKA Radio: Spotted lanternflies have begun hatching around Pittsburgh 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/spotted-lanternflies-have-begun-hatching-around-
pittsburgh 
 
The Almanac: Experts: Be On Guard for Invasive Pests 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=3419#google_vignette 
 
Philly Burbs: Head over to Bucks County's Peace Valley Park in New Britain to enjoy summer-like temps 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/lifestyle/2024/04/30/peace-valley-park-new-britain-bucks-county-
boat-rental-hiking-playgrounds-nature 
 
Daily Local: Lower Pottsgrove selling former site planned for new township building 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/04/29/lower-pottsgrove-selling-former-site-planned-for-new-
township-building/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DCNR plans improvements to Kinzua Bridge skywalk 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/dcnr-plans-improvements-to-kinzua-bridge-
skywalk/article_0966eb3c-00db-11ef-9791-ff257610070b.html  
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Energy 
 
WESA: Offshore wind, a potential clean energy source for the East Coast, slowly takes shape 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-04-30/offshore-wind-power-clean-energy-east-coast 
 
WESA: York pilot program prepares students for green energy jobs 
https://www.wesa.fm/education/2024-04-30/york-pilot-program-students-green-energy-jobs 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Aurora report: autonomous vehicles could improve energy efficiency in 
trucking industry 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/news/2024/04/30/aurora-report-autonomous-
vehicles-could-reduc.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Airlines, manufacturers join sustainable aviation fuel coalition to advance 
industry 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/04/29/sustainable-aviation-fuel-coalition.html 
 
Pennlive: House Bill 1032 fails to require proper placement of panels on rooftops 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2024/04/house-bill-1032-fails-to-require-proper-placement-of-
panels-on-rooftops-pennlive-letters.html 
 
WITF: Offshore wind, a potential clean energy source for the East Coast, slowly takes shape 
https://www.witf.org/2024/04/30/offshore-wind-a-potential-clean-energy-source-for-the-east-coast-
slowly-takes-shape/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: York pilot program prepares students for green energy jobs 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/04/29/york-pilot-program-prepares-students-for-green-
energy-jobs/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Power switch to save Berwick school district $16,600 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/043024/page/1/story/power-switch-to-save-16600  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Offshore wind projects a bust (Opinion) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/042824/page/25/story/offshore-wind-projects-a-bust  
 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Meadville Tribune: Penn State experts mobilize to help dairy producers protect herds from avian flu 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/penn-state-experts-mobilize-to-help-dairy-producers-protect-
herds-from-avian-flu/article_df2a55b0-0649-11ef-bd13-8fe10e4caabf.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Butler Eagle: Engineering software donation will aid SRU oil and gas program 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240430/engineering-software-donation-will-aid-sru-oil-and-gas-
program/ 
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WPXI: Pipeline replacement to impact portions of Route 51 in Kennedy Township 
https://www.wpxi.com/video/pipeline-replacement-impact-portion-route-51-kennedy-township-
months/a44b93e3-3ecd-4fd1-9a1b-67345c136a91/ 
 
WITF: U.S. House set to vote on Pa. Rep. Summer Lee’s measure to address abandoned gas and oil wells 
https://www.witf.org/2024/04/30/u-s-house-set-to-vote-on-pa-rep-summer-lees-measure-to-address-
abandoned-gas-and-oil-wells/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
exploreVenango: DCNR to Begin Spraying Forests in Spongy Moth Suppression Effort 
https://www.explorevenango.com/state-news/2024/04/30/dcnr-to-begin-spraying-forests-in-spongy-
moth-suppression-effort-587998/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: ‘Tis the season for ticks  
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/043024/page/6/story/tis-the-season-for-ticks  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DCNR and PA Game Commission plan double attack on spongy moths 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/dcnr-and-pa-game-commission-plan-double-attack-on-spongy-
moths/article_92d05b22-0691-11ef-8f60-cbd0cc927d88.html  
 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Trash haulers get extension to submit bids for 3-community contract 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/trash-haulers-get-extension-to-submit-bids-for-3-
community-contract/ 
 
WBRE: Five companies create a quarter of plastic pollution: Study 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/five-companies-create-a-quarter-of-plastic-pollution-study/   
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Kids recycling plastic for playground Buddy Bench 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/043024/page/3/story/kids-recycling-plastic-for-
playground-buddy-bench  
 
 
Water 
 
Morning Call: Report shows warehouse construction slowing in Lehigh Valley 
https://www.mcall.com/2024/04/30/report-shows-warehouse-construction-slowing-in-lehigh-valley/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Flooding concerns aired in Zelie 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240429/flooding-concerns-aired-in-zelie/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe Municipal Authority preps for electrical overhaul of sewage plant as rate hike 
takes effect 
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https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/latrobe-municipal-authority-preps-for-electrical-overhaul-of-
sewage-plant-as-rate-hike-takes-effect/  
 
WHYY: Report: Pa. chicken plant pollutes waterways with millions of pounds of nitrogen, phosphorus 
https://whyy.org/articles/tyson-chicken-pollution-waterways-nitrogen-phosphorus/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Hidden wonder in the Valley: Vernal pools play vital role in amphibian reproduction 
https://lebtown.com/2024/04/30/hidden-wonder-in-the-valley-vernal-pools-play-vital-role-in-
amphibian-reproduction/ 
 
WITF/WHYY: Report: Pa. chicken plant pollutes waterways with millions of pounds of nitrogen, 
phosphorus 
https://www.witf.org/2024/04/30/report-pa-chicken-plant-pollutes-waterways-with-millions-of-
pounds-of-nitrogen-phosphorus/ 
 
Renovo Record: Clinton commissioners will consider resolution to change articles of Incorporation for 
Clinton County Sewer Authority 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/110411  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA Radio: Repairs complete on road with long history of landslide issues 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/repairs-complete-on-road-with-history-of-landslide-
issues 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: Pittsburgh begins landslide mitigation work on Mount Washington 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/04/29/pittsburgh-begins-landslide-mitigation-work-on-mount-
washington/ 
 
Black Pittsburgh: GEOGRAPHER JAMIL BEY BELIEVES CITIES SHOULD BE KIND TO PEOPLE 
https://blackpittsburgh.com/geographer-jamil-bey-believes-cities-should-be-kind-to-people/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Transit Talk: Give us a water taxi, you cowards 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/pittsburghs-three-rivers-are-readymade-for-water-taxis-
connecting-nightlife-hotspots-25880485 
 
Pennlive: Cicadas are coming out in droves and have been so loud, many are dialing 911 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2024/04/cicadas-are-coming-out-in-droves-and-have-been-so-
loud-many-are-dialing-911.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: Funding issue for storm water, shade trees, sidewalks 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_fae46d44-b850-562e-be4c-123816e0a2cd.html 
 
FOX43: EPA bans consumer use of a toxic chemical widely used as a paint stripper but known to cause 
cancer 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/nation-world/epa-bans-consumer-use-of-toxic-chemical-paint-
stripper-known-to-cause-cancer/507-8a8205c7-b9cd-4b0a-9662-57ccb7fe5514 
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